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OUTSTANDING 

Friday 16th February 2024 

Dear parents,  

Uniform Consultation 

At St Mary’s we have always taken great pride in our uniform and the sense of identity and 

community that our uniform creates. Over recent years a number of parents have asked about the 

possibility of introducing a school hoody into the sports uniform. I would like to consult with all our 

families over whether this is something parents/children would like.  

The proposal is that the regular school uniform would continue as normal. On PE days, or for 

sporting events, children would still be asked to come to school wearing their usual plain black 

joggers/leggings/shorts and the white t-shirt. As an optional alternative to the school 

jumper/cardigan, on PE days and sporting days only, children could choose to wear the burgundy, 

school logo sports hoody. 

The sports hoodies could be ordered from The Uniform Shop as usual and would cost between £12-

£15. This would be a proposal to start in September 2024. The proposal for the sports hoody would 

be an optional extra and children could still wear their school jumpers/cardigans on sports days if 

they wished to.  

This is currently just a consultation period, and I am keen to hear parents’ views on this proposal. I 

will publish the results and then consider next steps.   

Please can families respond to this consultation by following the link here. It will be live for 2 weeks 

from today.  

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mrs Thorpe 
Headteacher  
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